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The Service is Changing 
For 7 years Change Grow Live has worked across Blackburn with Darwen delivering drug and alcohol services to some of the most vulnerable people in the community. The service has recently been recommissioned and our contract will end on 31st March 2022.

Calico will deliver services in Blackburn with Darwen from 1st April 2022, and we are working closely with them over the next few weeks to ensure a safe transfer for our service users and staff.

Thank you for working with us!
We have enjoyed working with you all to support people across our community. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contributions that have helped us to shape the service and make a positive difference to people’s lives over the years.

Making contact
Until the 31st March the service provision will remain the same and you can still contact us in the normal way.   

If you have links to our website from yours, please consider removing these soon after 1st April. The Blackburn with Darwen service page on the Change Grow Live site will remain live for one month after the service ends to redirect visitors to the new provider. After 30 days the page will be closed.

The new provider will ensure that contact and referral details will be shared with you prior to the transfer of services on 1st April 2022.
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